Paul Keres
Tallinn 12
Oie 51 Tallinn, April 25th, 1963.

Dear George,

You have probably already received my previous letter from April
13th, with some commentaries about the World Championship match.
In this letter you will find some more remarks on the halfway of
this great battle. Also a game with short annotation is included.

About our telegraph game you will find more short analysis, con-
cerning the moves 19-26. Now the telegrams are running quite re-
gularly and there is not any need for repetition.

May I ask a great favour for me? Included in this letter you will
find a cerificate for the Popular Photography magazine to renew
the subsription. Would you be so kind and send @ 11 to the edi-
tors, including the certificate? I cannot send any money from here
and would, of course, settle the matter with you on our next mee-
ting. Thank you very much.

Please excuse me for writing you the articles in German, but it
is much more easier for me to do so, and you know the German lan-
guage as well.

With kindest regards

Yours sincerely

Ah/ﬁh7



